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Wayne State University School of Medicine FMIG Wins
Membership Award
  

Congratulations to the Wayne State University School of Medicine Family Medicine Interest
Group. The first trimester of  AAFP's 2023-2024 Student Membership Ambassador (SMA)
program  concluded on August 31, 2023 with
46 new Wayne State University
School of Medicine  student
members. To learn more about this FMIG, visit 
https://familymedicine.med.wayne.edu/fmig
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